
To Whom It May Concern:

My fiancee and I would like to build an addition to our existing house at 25300 Beck Rd.
We are asking for approval on a 5'4" violation ofthe rear yard setback requirements.
We are looking to increase the square footage ofour home in anticipation of starting a
family as well as improving the appearance of our home. Our neighbors to the north had
this same issue when building their addition and they received approval. We are hoping
for a similar result. Our lot is large and there is ample property left after the addition
would be built.
Thank you for considering the approval of our proposed addition.

Chris Hett




